
 

 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
FINAL Cycling 
Monday 26th   

November: 9am 
 

P&C Meeting 
Monday 26th November 

2pm 
 

PBL Assembly 
Tuesday 27th November 

2:15pm 
 

Community 
Reading Program 

29th November & 6th  
December 

 
Crazy Hair & PJ Day 

Wednesday 5th December 
 

Kinder Orientation 
Session 4 

Friday 7th December 
11:00am– 1:30pm 

 
Tennis  

Thursday 29th November 
6th December 

9am 
 

Volunteers Afternoon Tea 
Thursday 6th December 

2:30pm 
 

Presentation Evening 
Thursday 13th December 

5pm 
 

Please Return: 
 

Payment for Surf Fun Day 
 

ONLINE FORMS–  
 

Surf Fun Excursion 
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Our intensive swimming program has seen some wonderful 
improvements across our school. Thank you for the support of the 
program. Swimming is a vital life saving skill. The continued 
development of these newly acquired skills is important to 
maintain through the summer months, especially if your child was 
a non swimmer. Increasing their confidence within the water 
environment is necessary for continued development and safety 
skills. 

 

This week saw our two leaders for 2019, stand in front of their 
peers and present their leaders’ speech. Congratulations to both 
Logan and Jessica for their wonderful and heartfelt words. The 
staff know that the school will continue to be well represented in 
2019. 

On Monday night, Kendall represented the 
school in the Rotary Public speaking 
competition. Well done on your speech!!  
Congratulations on representing the school with 
pride and for being named the overall winner of 
the night. Congratulations! 

Our next P&C meeting will be held on Monday 
26th November. This will be the final meeting 
for the year. I would like to thank the P&C executive and 
members for their hard work across the school year.  

Our Year 6 students will be looking forward to visiting the high 
school next week for their information night and the Orientation 
Day the following week. It is an exciting time, one that we know 
they will enjoy and flourish in.  

 Information Night– Wednesday 28th November 

 Orientation Day– Tuesday 4th December 

 

A reminder that our Afternoon Tea will be held on Thursday 6th 
December for all parents and community members that have 
assisted the school in any way or form across 2018. This will be at 
2:30pm in the Cola area. 

Finally, we look forward to the final Kinder Orientation in Week 8. 
Our new students are fitting in nicely and we are super excited to 
welcome Jed and Saxon to our school in 2019.   

 

Have a wonderful fortnight. 

Mrs Bultitude & Staff 
 
PBL  
Positive Behaviour for Learning is a program to explicitly teach 
expectations of behaviour in the school and community in a 
positive way. Our students continue to display PBL values and are 
rewarded for their efforts across the program. We look forward to 
recognising our award recipients next Tuesday afternoon. 

  

Glen William Public School 
Learn to Live– Live to Learn 

717 Glen William Road Glen William 2321   
T: 49965507  F: 49965541  E: glenwillia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Mrs Kristy Bultitude 

Term 4 Week 6 Friday 23rd November , 2018 



 

 

Glen William Public School 

 

News From Parliament 
Crazy Hair and Pyjama Day 
On Wednesday 5th December, we are having a 
Crazy Hair and PJs Day. Wear your wackiest PJs and 
craziest hair dos! Any colour, any style! Let’s see 
how crazy the Glen William kids can be! From Logan 
 
Technology BYO Afternoon 
On Thursday 13th December, our students will be 
able to explore endless possibilities with their BYO 
Tech afternoon. More information will be given in 
the next newsletter. B=Bring Y= Your, O=Own. 
From Kendall. 
 
Talent Show 
On Wednesday 12th December, our students will be 
hosting a Glen William’s Got Talent show. A visiting 
judge will be here to judge the showcase. Students 
are actively practising their performances in their 
own time. The show will commence at 12:30pm. 
 
 
SMS communication 
The new SMS platform is adding to our 
communication channels with families. The 
messages are directly from the office and at times 
you will be required to reply. The replies are sent 
directly to our school email. Reasons for receiving 
messages include: 
 Absences 
 Urgent reminders 
 P&C messages 
 
We thank you for your cooperation and promptness 
when replying. 
 
When calling the office outside of hours please 
leave a message and we will respond to your call as 
soon as possible. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Disability Incursion 
On Tuesday and Wednesday our students participat-
ed in a Disability Awareness program. The program 
explained how everyone is different and how disabil-
ities can mean different things to many people. It 
was interesting to see  how we as a society can  
support, understand and help those who need extra 
help. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Phone Surveys 
Thank you to all of our families who have consulted 
with Mrs Keller around our current school communi-
cations. It has been extremely informing and we will 
publish the results as soon as the information has 
been collated. Some important messages to reflect 
on; 
 Not all forms of communication suit everyone; 
 What works for one family may not work for 

other families. 
 Office time is unfortunately limited 
 
With this in mind we are working towards finding 
the best possible solution to suit EVERY FAMILY. 
 
Carols 
An invitation was extended for our school to partici-
pate in the Ray White Clarence Town Carols Night. 
Due to a very low response rate we have again had 
to decline the invitation. 

Library - 
Remember your Library Bag on Thursday to  
protect the books you borrow. 

The next P & C meeting: 
Monday, 26th November at 2pm  

in the Primary classroom. 
Everyone welcome! 
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Glen William Public School 

News From the P&C 

Raffle Tickets 

Please return raffle tickets as soon as sold. These can 
be returned to the school and placed in the silver mail-
box. 

Christmas Lunch 

Monday 17th the P&C will be holding their annual 
Christmas Lunch. If you can volunteer some time to as-
sist, please let Donna know. 
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Crazy Hair 
and PJ Day 

BYO Tech 


